
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – FOI 688 / 682 
 
 
FOI Request (following FOI682):  
Revised to: all of the guidelines issued about use of the official A&S PCC Twitter 
account that stops them ever engaging with, Re-Tweeting or informing their 
Followers about the Twitter account of the IODPA at @iodpaorg 
.  
Answer:  
No information is held.  
 
Please note that the scope of the Freedom of Information Act is limited to recorded 
information held at the time of the request. There is no requirement on an 
organisation to create new information in response to a request. Therefore, this letter 
represents a Refusal Notice.  
 
With the aim of assisting you (as stated in the response to FOI request reference 
FOI682), the relevant Twitter Policy document is published on the PCC’s website 
and the link is provided below:  
 
Twitter Policy - Official profile of the Avon and Somerset Police and Crime 
Commissioner 
 


